
From: Beth Davis Webb <elizabethdaviswebb@gmail.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/3/2014 7:31:52 PM
Subject: Re: references

Forgive that typo...I enjoyed talking with you. Sent too quickly!

On Mon, Mar 3, 2014 at 7:30 PM, Beth Davis Webb <elizabethdaviswebb@gmail.com> wrote:
Hi Katherine,

It was so nice to meet you. Thank you for taking the time to meet with me. I enjoying talking with 
you!

Please find my resume attached.

Thanks again,
Beth Webb

On Mon, Mar 3, 2014 at 5:38 PM, Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote: 
Beth,

It was nice to meet with today!

Can you please email me your resume?

Thank you,

Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran

Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 

O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 

KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

From: Beth Davis Webb [mailto:elizabethdaviswebb@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, March 03, 2014 2:13 PM 
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Fwd: references
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Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Beth Davis Webb <elizabethdaviswebb@gmail.com> 
Date: February 28, 2014, 12:17:12 PM EST 
To: katherineveldran@gov.sc.gov
Subject: references

Hi Ms. Veldran,

Thank you for your phone call yesterday. I have attached a list of references, and I 
am happy to provide additional ones if necessary.

Congressman Gowdy's scheduler is currently away on her honeymoon, but another 
staffer, Patrick Manion, has temporarily taken over some of her responsibilities and 
can arrange a call with Mr. Gowdy. His email is patrick.manion@mail.house.gov. Mr. 
Gowdy's permanent scheduler is Mary Anna Lynch, and her email is maryanna.
lynch@mail.house.gov. I am also happy to provide contact information for Mr.
Gowdy's Chief of Staff, Matthew Van Patton. And lastly, if you would like to contact
Mr. Gowdy directly, I can provide you with his cell phone number.

I look forward to meeting you Monday.

Best,

Beth Webb
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